
The Executive Search Committee has brought their final candidate to the Leadership Team for 
approval.  The Leadership Team voted to approve and now will present Elizabeth Schultz to the 
Presbytery in October to be voted on as our next Executive Presbyter.  The Leadership Team wants to 
introduce you to Elizabeth!   

 

Bio For Rev. Elizabeth Schultz 

 
Rev. Elizabeth Schultz has been an ordained Minister of Word and 
Sacrament in the PCUSA since 2006.  Elizabeth holds a bachelor’s 
degree Seminary. Elizabeth began her ministry career as a campus 
minister in Pennsylvania before moving to Anchorage, Alaska in 
1997 to serve as the Co-Director of Youth Ministries with her 
husband, Matt Schultz.  From Alaska, she followed the call to 
seminary and to various calls in vocational ministry, working in a 
validated ministry call in community mission and as an Associate 
Pastor, focusing on youth and families, community outreach, and 
national and international service opportunities. Elizabeth served 
as the Community and Nonprofit Liaison for Governor Bill Walker 
from 2014 to 2018 and then as a Community Relations Manager 
for a local nonprofit until 2023, while also serving as a Parish 
Associate and Member at Large within the Presbytery of 
Yukon.  Elizabeth and Matt are the proud parents of three 
children and love to call Alaska home! 

  

  

  

 

 

 


